Do you have any concerns about a child, a friend,
a relative or even yourself?
Then come along to our FIRST EVER
Safeguarding Surgery and have a chat with Ruby and Angie
about anything that may be worrying you!

We're holding a

SAFEGUARDING SURGERY
at Foxwood Academy
on Tuesday 27th February 2024
10am—12pm and




